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Dear Parents, 

 
We are getting excited to welcome some of our children back into school from 
1st June following the Government announcement to do so. We have already sent you the details for the return of 
the children in our booklets, ‘Welcoming Children Back to Parkfield”, which we sent you last week.  The start dates 
are as follows, but please remember to check the new timings for the day in the booklet.  
 
1st June 2020 - Reception 
2nd June 2020 - Year 1 
8th June 2020 - Year 6 (subject to staffing availability) 
The provision for key worker and vulnerable children will continue between 8.30am and 3.30pm each day.   
 
The deadline for letting us know whether or not you required a place for your child at school in our first wave 
intake was today and all parents who have a place will be notified of this by Thursday 28th May.  There will be a 
short video available on the website soon to show you some of the different things you and your child will see on 
your return to school. 
 
The deadline for the second wave of returning for the week beginning 8th June is 12.30pm on Wednesday 3rd June.   If 
you would like your child to be added to our waiting list for a provisional start date of June 8th, please either phone 
school on 0121 464 1131 or email enquiry@parkfield.excelsiormat.org by 12:30pm on Wednesday 3rd June with the 
heading BUBBLES and include your child’s name, class and year group and a message to confirm that you wish your 
child to return to school.  School will then confirm whether or not this is possible by Friday, 5th June.   
 
If your circumstances change, and you find that you would like your child to return to school, we will review our 
capacity to introduce new ‘bubbles’ of children in Reception, Year 1 or Year 6 each week.   
Please email or phone us by 9am each Wednesday to let us know if you would like your child to be added to our 
waiting list and we will contact you by Friday morning each week to confirm our arrangements.   
 
 
Thank you for your support in helping us to help you. We can’t wait to see our children back in school. If you are 
unsure, or would like to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact school in the usual way. 
 
Thank you and take care. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
James Wright 
Head of School 
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